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Comments: We have owned 1884 Cross Creek Lane since 2005.  One of the primary reasons we purchased the

property was unimpeded views to the east and north/south along the Eagle River.  It seems the transmission line

will be above ground directly across from our home.  That seems absurd - why shouldn't the transmission line

continue underground as it will be closer to downtown Minturn?  Please do not destroy the value of our home and

our view.


